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Michael Richards:

I emailed you on January 23 regarding the funding for Chippewa Valley Technical
College.  I was unsure if the money was for the 2007−08 fiscal year only or if you wanted
to appropriate the specified amount in each fiscal year.  You sent me the proposal, but
as I mentioned in my January 25 email, the outline of expenditures did not answer my
question.  In this draft, I have assumed that you want to appropriate $1,113,400 in each
year of the fiscal biennium.  If I’m wrong, please let me know and I’ll redraft.
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